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Attention: Brenda Simmons, Owner Non-Compl“%ce Letter
North Florida Oil OCD-HW/E-C-98-0227
Post Office Box 157

Astor, Florida 32102

Lake County - HW
North Florida Qil
Non-Compliance Letter

Dear Mrs. Simmaons:

Hazardous waste/used oil compliance inspections were conducted at your facility on June 9, 1998,
under the authority of Section 403.091, Florida Statutes (F.S.). During these inspections possible
violations of Chapter 403, F.S. and Chapters 62-730 and 62-710, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C)
were noted by Department of Environmental Protection specialists. The provisions of Title 40 Code of
Federal Regulations (C.F.R.) Parts 260 through 268, which are cited in the report, have been adopted
by reference as the state hazardous waste rules in Chapter 62-730, F.A.C. The provisions of Title 40
CFR Part 279, which is cited in the report, has been adopted by reference as the state used oil rules in
Chapter 62-710, F.A.C. The purpose of this letter is to seek your cooperation in resolving these
matters. Department observations are described in the attached Inspection Report.

Any discrepancies noted in the Inspection Report should be addressed in writing along with your
response to the Corrective Actions outlined in section 13 of the Report. Please address your response
to Lu Burson at the District office address noted. If you have any questions contact Lu at (407) 893-
3323, We look forward to your cooperation in completing the investigation and resolution of this

matter.
obert T. Snyder, P,
Program Manager
. Hazardous Waste
RTSﬁb
cc Rick Neves, FDEP Tallahassee
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